April 15, 2024

The Town Council of the Town of Oxford met in special session on Monday, April 15, 2024. Rusty
Hoaks, Jim Deckard, Tina Coffman and Larry Barnard were present. Town employee present was Clerk-
Treasurer Deanna Sutherlin. Business guest, Treeva Sarles, Consultant was present. This meeting was
recorded; a digital copy of which is available upon request.

Hoaks opened the meeting at 6:30pm.

Treeva gave a financial update regarding the town finances. Treeva stated that the proposed date of
submitting the 2023 Financial Report is April 30, 2024.

Hoaks made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Barnard; the meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM.

The next regular Town Council meeting is Monday, April 15, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the Oxford Town
Hall. The public is welcome and invited to attend.
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